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729 DALLAS AVENUE 1570 KC 5000 WATTS 

Mr. Kermit Genry, 
P.D. 2, Box 298, 
Wslnutport, Pa. 18088 

SELMA, ALABAMA 36701 TELEPHONE 874-9062 

Nov. 9 , 1970 

Dear Kermit, 

This is confirm your reception report of Saturday 

October 2, 1970. We have received several reports 

from listeners in and around your area in the pest 

severer months. It is interesting to note that your 

erer, is the only section from which we ere receiving reports. 

Wg have no reports from West, South or Northwest of Selma. 

Thanks for -our letter and good listening; 

yoursY very truly, 

Erle Hanna, 
Chief bngineer 
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